
Notice from Andrew E. Spade, Esq.,  

Prothonotary of Lancaster County 

 

The Lancaster County Prothonotary’s Office will be undergoing 

renovations the last two weeks of October and the first week of 

November. We anticipate remaining open for the bulk of the 

renovations, but will most likely be closed for in-person service 

from October 29 – November 4. We will continue to process 

filings via File & ServeXpress and will be available via email. To 

the extent possible, please take these dates into consideration 

when considering your filing options. Thank you for your 

understanding and patience as we navigate this transition. 


